Heath Renninger 7/23/2020

The Pine Grove Board of Directors reviewed your evaluation and district
goals, we are pleased to inform you by vote your evaluation and district
goals for the 2019/2020 school year were satisfactory. We also agreed with
your request that all 3 Objective Performance goals be pushed to the
2020/2021 due to the COVID 19 pandemic and rapid change of importance
within the school district. The Board is pleased to see the continued positive
way the district is moving in during theses ever change times under your
guidance and direction. Looking forward to another fantastic school year!

Sincerely,

)T

David T. Lukasewicz
President

Pine Grove Area
School Board



